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New SAPPHIRE Coming Soon 
 
A newly redesigned and streamlined SAPPHIRE will be unveiled on June 22. Currently 
SAPPHIRE is primarily used for help documentation for the SAP GUI. 
 
With the redesigned version SAPPHIRE will provide help documentation for SAP, Firefly and 
eSHOP, as well as a direct link to Concur help. SAPPHIRE is accessible via a tile in Firefly. 
 

 
 
When clicking on the SAPPHIRE tile, several options appear to direct the user to the desire help 
location. 
 

 


